
June 13, 2023 Little Blessings Preschool Committee Meeting Summary: 

• Purchasing and delivering teacher thank you gifts 

• Update on summer staffing: Griffin Hassett hired at 30 hours/wk and Preet will be starting a full-
time position on July 3 

• With the new expanded hours, tuition will be raised now and again to $60 in the fall. The 
amounts will align with other schools in the area. 

o We will still be on the lower end of the average tuition for Madison. 
o The possibility of scholarships was discussed and Heidi indicated that she would reach 

out to Peace Lutheran in Waunakee that has this model and learn more about how it 
was structured. 

• Summer committee homework: 
o In lieu of a July meeting, Elizabeth will set up a google doc for members of the 

committee to brainstorm ideas around our vision for LBPS 


